
Grades 8-12

Friday, April 12, 7-9 PM

In person registration for event begins Friday, March 29. 
The Pearl River High School GSA and the Pearl River 
Public Library Youth Services Department are co-host-
ing the movie event “But I’m a Cheerleader.” Pizza and 
popcorn included. For grades 8-12. Pearl River School 
District residents always get priority. Teens must register 
at the library in person and their parents must sign per-
mission slips.
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LGBTQ Teen Movie Night


